

NAME: _____

DATE: _____

SCORE: _____ /50

A  Listen to the conversation between two brothers, Michel and Thomas. Then read the questions and choose the correct answer.

- | | |
|---|---|
| <p>1 What is Thomas doing when Michel interrupts him?</p> <p>A He's studying for a test.</p> <p>B He's writing an essay for school.</p> <p>C He's watching TV.</p> <p>2 What is Michel's problem?</p> <p>A He doesn't want to buy a gift for his dad.</p> <p>B He wants to buy his mom a sweatshirt.</p> <p>C He doesn't know what to buy for his dad's birthday.</p> <p>3 Who usually buys their dad's clothes?</p> <p>A Their dad.</p> <p>B Their mom.</p> <p>C Their sister.</p> | <p>4 Why can't they ask their sister?</p> <p>A Because she's at the gym, training for a race.</p> <p>B Because she's playing basketball.</p> <p>C Because she's at the gym, training for a tennis match.</p> <p>5 What do they decide to do at the end?</p> <p>A They decide to buy him a hat online.</p> <p>B They decide to wait and ask their sister.</p> <p>C They don't decide anything.</p> |
|---|---|
- _____ / 10 (2 points each)

B Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

actor band concert director festival musician show video

EXAMPLE: Emma Watson is a really good actor in all the movies she makes.

- 1 The _____ has four people in it. My sister is the singer.
- 2 How about watching a TV _____ at home tonight? We can have popcorn and soda.
- 3 Let's go to that music _____ next June. There are going to be a lot of good bands playing.
- 4 Do you want to go to a _____ tonight? I have two tickets. The band is really good.
- 5 My son's a _____ in a band. He plays the guitar.
- 6 Unfortunately, my grandson plays _____ games all day! He never goes out!
- 7 The _____ of this movie is very good. She always makes really interesting movies.

_____ / 7 (1 point each)

C Complete the text about giving gifts with the words in the box.

bouquet candle candy charger jewelry perfume speakers

Giving gifts can be easy or difficult. My mom likes expensive gifts, so I usually get her some ¹ _____. She now has about ten beautiful bottles in her bedroom. For Mother's Day, I send her a beautiful ² _____ of flowers. She loves them!

A present everyone likes to get is some ³ _____ that they can eat when they want. Or, a ⁴ _____ can be an easy gift. You can put it on the table and light it for dinner. More personal gifts such as a necklace or earrings are more difficult and some ⁵ _____ can be very expensive.

Technology like a watch or an extra phone ⁶ _____ for when you travel is a good idea. For friends who like music, some ⁷ _____ or headphones might be a good gift.

_____ / 7 (1 point each)

D Write the correct form of the verbs in parentheses ().

EXAMPLE: What time _____ *are you playing* _____ soccer this evening? (play)

1 I _____ to watch a baseball game next weekend. (plan)

2 Joan _____ a birthday party on Saturday. She doesn't like them. (not/have)

3 Sorry, Alejandro isn't free tomorrow. He _____ his friend at the library. (meet)

4 José and Valeria _____ a movie at home tonight. (watch)

5 I'm at the library now, but I _____ home in about an hour. (go)

6 Gloria and Hollie _____ to the concert tomorrow evening. They are sick. (not/come)

7 When _____ in that local marathon? Is it this weekend or next? (you/run)

8 I _____ to the festival next weekend because I have to work. (not/go)

_____ / 8 (1 point each)

E Complete the sentences with an object pronoun.

EXAMPLE: I think Matilde is buying _____ *him* _____ a birthday gift. Shh! Don't say anything!

1 I hope I like him and he likes _____. It's our first date!

2 My son never likes the clothes I buy for _____ so I give them to my neighbor's son.

3 Oh, this is a nice sweatshirt. I really like _____.

4 She says she wants perfume, but I don't know what kind to buy _____.

5 Gift cards are great, but my sister hates _____ because they are impersonal.

6 We don't read a lot, but our parents always buy _____ books.

7 Is that a gift for you from Jorge? What did he give _____?

8 I'm buying some speakers for Junia. I hope she likes _____.

_____ / 8 (1 point each)

F Read the article. Then choose the correct answer.

If you are looking for a unique trip to Europe this year, winter is a good time to go because there are a lot of spectacular festivals, from the Carnival in Venice to the Snow and Ice Sculpture festival in Belgium. People come from different countries to enjoy the happy festivals. Which one are you going to next year? Hmm, let's see...

First is Venice in Italy. It comes alive with people dressed in masks. They always walk along the canals in typical boats called gondolas. The carnival runs for two weeks every February, in the middle of winter. It is a great birthday gift for people who like to be near water and who like traditional events.

Then there is a special light festival in Amsterdam in Holland for the whole month of December. There are lights all around the city and artists come from all over the world and show their work along the canals. Lots of people visit the city for one or two days so they can see everything.

Don't miss the Snow and Ice Sculpture festival in Belgium. A different city each year becomes a magical place of beautiful sculptures. Every year, you can see them every day from November to January.

Last but not least, there is the dynamic Horizon Festival in a small ski resort in Andorra. There are bands playing every night, and skiing all day and night. It's a perfect break for a family because there are different activities for everyone!

So which festival is your choice?

- 1 In which festival do people wear masks?
A The Horizon festival
B The Snow and Ice Sculpture festival
C The Amsterdam light festival
D The Venice Carnival
- 2 In which festival can you see artists?
A The Horizon festival
B The Snow and Ice Sculpture festival
C The Amsterdam light festival
D The Venice Carnival
- 3 Which country has a light festival?
A Andorra
B Italy
C Holland
D Belgium
- 4 Which festival moves to a different city every year?
A The Horizon festival
B The Snow and Ice Sculpture festival
C The Amsterdam light festival
D The Venice Carnival
- 5 Which festival does the website say is good for a family?
A The Horizon festival
B The Snow and Ice Sculpture festival
C The Amsterdam light festival
D The Venice Carnival

_____ / 10 (2 points each)